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September 18, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Please find attached an important message with regards to a confirmed case of 

COVID-19 involving a student at our school.  We are working closely with 

Toronto Public Health (TPH) with regards to this case, which saw the student 

inside the school on Thursday. 

 

As per our procedures, staff and students are required to wear masks while at 

school and practice physical distancing and as a precaution, an enhanced cleaning 

was conducted in the impacted areas.  TPH will continue to provide advice and 

communication to the school community if the situation changes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lucie Kletke 

Principal 

 


